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Clover Island Marina 

 
Time for spring cleaning 

Water will be turned on the boat docks 

and fuel dock by March 31st.  
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Gate Update 
For enhanced marina security, the port will be moving gate access a few feet back onto the dock from 
the current locations. New gates and frames will be fabricated of a lighter weight material to allow for 
door closers and better door latching.   

The gates will be an improvement but will not replace the watchful eye of all marina tenants and the   
diligent practice of personal security.   

 Report suspicious behavior to the port by calling 586-1186. 

 Do not prop the gate open to give friends or family free access to the dock.  

 Lock up all valuables or take them home.  

 Do not loan out your gate access card. 

Port staff will begin bidding this project in March.  

Continued Commitment to Safety 
The port continues to employ Washington Executive Protection for twice nightly patrols of Clover Island 
and Clover Island Marina.  Security officers wear black shirts and black pants with identification clearly   
visible.   

Vandalism in the Public Restrooms 
During the winter months, the public restrooms on Clover Island have been the target of repeated vandalism 
causing thousands of dollars worth of damage to public property. The port operations team will be installing pro-
grammable door handles that will automatically lock at random times in the evening and unlock in the morning.  
Clover Island Marina tenants will continue to have 24 hour access to the restrooms through the use of a tenant-
only code which can be obtained by calling Kandy at 586-1186. This code may change from time to time. Until 
the handles are installed the public restrooms will be manually locked at night.  
Thank you for your patience.  

 

 

 

 
 

 


